
 

                            T R I N I T Y  M E T H O D I S T  C H U R C H  

SUNDAY 19T H  MAY 2019 

Trinity Office…………………………………………… Tel: 028 9260 5335 (10am - 1pm) 

  Dates for your diary:  

Sun 19th May at 6.30pm  Local Preacher Recognition Service 
Mon 20th May at 7.30pm TCI Annual General Meeting 

Sun 2nd June at 10am   Trinity Zone Service 
Sun 2nd June   Surf Project Church Family Day 
Sun 9th June at 5.30pm Big Circuit Worship 
Sun 16th June at 10am  World Development Service 
Mon 17th- Fri 21st June Summer Bible Club 
Sun 23rd June at 10am  Morning Worship with Salt Factory Sports 

Sun 23rd June at 6.30pm  Celebration of Circuit Ministry, Seymour St. 

Announcements for inclusion in Trinity Times should be forwarded to the 
email address below. 

Please send these through by Wednesday evening to: 
 announcements@trinitylisburn.com 

Trinity Times can be downloaded from our website where you can also 

find lots of other information www.trinitylisburn.com 

Minister Rev David Turtle…………… Tel: 028 9262 1282    

         Mob: 07808 909192 

             Email: david@trinitylisburn.com 
Society Stewards:  

John Moore  07962 028659 jules.moore@talk21.com  
Nigel Fowler  07593 796095 nigelfowler028@gmail.com 

We warmly welcome you to our service today. 
 

We especially welcome the members and friends of the Causeway Group who 
are going to be leading our service today. 
 

If you are new to Trinity, we’re delighted you’re here and would encourage you 
to take a moment to introduce yourself to someone sitting close to you. 
 

Crèche facilities (6mths to 3yrs old) are available from the start of the service 
(to the far right as you leave this hall). 
 

Primary school age children leave the service to go to our children’s program 
‘Trinity Zone’, and post-primary age young people to yPod when announced.  

when announced.  
 
 
 
 

www.tr in i ty l i sburn.com  

This morning… 
 

Praise:   TP 104 I will enter His gates with thanksgiving 
   TP 91 How lovely on the mountains 
   TP 69 For I’m building a people of power 
   TP 6 He made the stars to shine 
   This little light of mine 
   TP 185 There is a Redeemer 
 

Prayer Ministry is available after the service this morning 

 

REQUESTS FOR PRAYER 
If you have a situation for which you would like prayer, there are a number of 
options: 

• The Prayer Ministry team are available at the end of the service each week 

• Prayer Chain – a number of people will pray individually (confidentially) 

• Trinity Times can also carry the name of anyone who has requested that the 
whole congregation would pray 

Contact David if you have a prayer request. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MON 20TH -  SUN 26TH  MAY  

MONDAY 20TH 10.30am 

7.30pm 

Seniors Stretch and Tone 

TCI Annual General Meeting 

TUESDAY 21ST 7.00pm Prayer time 

WEDNESDAY 22ND 10.30am Craft Club 

THURSDAY 23RD 10am-12pm Trinity Toddlers 

FRIDAY 24TH 10am-12pm Open Door 

SUNDAY 26TH 10.00am 

 

Morning Worship  

with Holy Communion and  

Reception into Membership 

Led by David Turtle 

Trinity Community Initiatives 
Annual General Meeting 

The AGM for Trinity Community Initiatives will be held on  
THIS Monday at 7.30pm. 

Everyone is most welcome to attend. 
 

 

LOCAL PREACHER RECOGNITION SERVICE 
A Recognition Service for two newly Accredited LPs, Mr Ivan Barr and Mr 
Hudson Kaunda will be held TONIGHT at 6:30 pm in Seymour Street. 

 

Mr Tom Wilson (Connexional Local Preachers’ Lay Secretary) will be the 
preacher and will make the presentations. 

We will also present three 'Long Years Service' Certificates to Mr George Orr, 
Mr James Dumigan and Mr Maurice McCann who have faithfully served our 

Circuit. 
 

TRINITY FAMILY DAY with ‘The Surf Project’ 
After our Trinity Zone children’s day service on Sun 2nd June, once again 
there is the opportunity for families and individuals to travel to Portrush for 

an afternoon and evening of activities, fun and worship with the Surf Project 
Surf lessons, beach games and walks are all options! 

Rough costs are £25 for surfers; £10 for non-surfers plus £5 for evening 
meal but this will vary depending on the size of the overall group attending. 

Please add your name and numbers attending to the sheet in the foyer 
For more details contact Bethany:  

07927 094662 or beth595@hotmail.co.uk 

PLAY, BELIEVE, LIVE SUMMER CLUB 
Evenings of 17th – 21st June 

Volunteers needed! 

Our Summer Club for primary age children is again going to be in 
partnership with Salt Factory Sports, working alongside a team of young 

people from USA. 
We need helpers to work with the children but also for registration; 

preparing/serving snacks etc; catering each evening for the team; serve 
tea/coffee to parents 

If you would be prepared to help in any way please speak to Bethany, 
Ashley or David or add your name to the sheet in the foyer  

 

If anyone has any team t-shirts left from last year’s Summer Bible Club 

would they please leave them into the office in the next few weeks. 
Many thanks! 

 

A Message from the Stephens Family 
 
Gillian and the girls would like to thank you all for the wonderful prayer 
support as well as other forms of kindness and support from we 
received from Trinity Methodist Church especially over the last 17 
months since our beloved John's diagnosis. That prayer support was 
overwhelming and certainly we were most aware of it as we saw God’s 
blessings each day in the midst of our challenges. 
 
We are most grateful for how everyone did such a wonderful job for 
John’s Thanksgiving and Funeral services. Rev. David Turtle and his 
colleagues all did him proud as did so many folk who helped to put it all 
together. John was a man who gave great attention to detail and 
certainly those of you involved in helping for the Thanksgiving Service 
in Trinity gave that same attention. We know so many of you gave of 
your time and energy most generously.  There are too many to thank 
personally but please know that we are truly grateful for all you have 
done. Thanks also to those involved in the tea at the end which was 
wonderful and especially appreciated by those who had travelled quite 
a distance. 
 
Your ongoing prayers are greatly appreciated as we try to get our 
heads around the fact that John is no longer with us in person though 
he will always be in our hearts. 


